FILED 6/20/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 04287-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 9:36 AM
To: Vic Cordiano

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 03815-15

Good Morning Vic

Per your request DN 03815-2015 will be destroyed.
Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Vic Cordiano

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 9:33 AM
To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Brandy Butler; Hyma Vedula; Dale Mailhot
Subject: Confidential DN 03815-15

Hi Nickalus,
Please take the following action because this DN is no longer needed:

Docket No. 20150009-El — Florida Power & Light Company

DN 03815-2015 — Destroy this document.
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Pep

. ] ” .
Wictor “Pep” Cordidno, $r.
Engineering Specialist Il
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590









